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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 

In the Matter of Entergy Arkansas, Inc.’s  ) 
Notification of Internal Restructuring or   )  File No. EO-2018-0169 
Alternative Application for Approval of  )  
Restructuring and Related Relief   ) 
  
 

NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF TRANSACTION  
AND COMPLIANCE WITH CONDITION 

  

On April 12, 2018, the Missouri Public Service Commission issued its Order 

Granting Application in this case, authorizing the corporate restructuring of Entergy 

Arkansas, Inc. into Entergy Arkansas, LLC. The Commission’s approval was 

“conditioned on Entergy Arkansas, LLC filing with the Commission a certificate of 

registration from the Missouri Secretary of State.” 1  

The transaction has now been completed. As promised in the Application and 

directed by the Commission, Entergy Arkansas, LLC has now been registered with the 

Missouri Secretary of State. A copy of the Certificate of Good Standing of Entergy 

Arkansas, LLC is attached as Exhibit A. 
 

WHEREFORE, Entergy Arkansas, LLC respectfully requests that the 

Commission accept this Notice as Entergy Arkansas, LLC’s full satisfaction of the 

Commission’s Order Granting Application in this case; close this file; and grant all other 

relief to which Entergy Arkansas, LLC may be entitled.    

  

                                                 
1 Order Granting Application (April 12, 2018), page 6, Orders section 4. 
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      Respectfully submitted,            
  
      /s/ William D. Steinmeier  
      _______________________________  
      William D. Steinmeier,    MoBar #25689   
      WILLIAM D. STEINMEIER, P.C.  
      2031 Tower Drive 
      P.O. Box 104595       
      Jefferson City, MO 65110-4595 
      Phone: 573-659-8672 
      Fax:  573-636-2305  
      Email:  wds@wdspc.com  
 

COUNSEL FOR ENTERGY ARKANSAS, LLC  
 
 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that the undersigned has caused a complete copy of the attached 
document to be electronically filed and served on the Commission’s Staff Counsel (at 
staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov), and the Office of Public Counsel (at 
opcservice@ded.mo.gov) on this 1st day of February 2019.     
        
       /s/ William D. Steinmeier  
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